HUEY SURVEYING AND LAND CONSULTING, INC.
18933 59™ Avenue N.E., Suite 115
Arlington, Washington 98223
Telephone: 360-474-9945; Fax: 360-435-7360; Email: sirvay2003@yahoo.com

August 13, 2008

City of Arlington

238 North Olympic Avenue
Arlington, Washington
98223

RE: REQUEST TO BE PLACED ON THE CITY OF ARLINGTON’S LIST OF
QUALIFIED CONSULTANTS

To Whom It May Concern:

Huey Surveying and Land Consulting, Inc. hereby requests to be placed on the City of
Arlington’s List of Qualified Consultants for surveying work on City Projects.

I established our firm in 1980. From that time until 2005, our business location was at
my home in the Arlington Heights area. In 2005 we moved to our present location just east of
the Arlington Airport.

From our beginning we have provided the Arlington and surrounding communities with
excellent surveying services including topographic, boundary, construction, as-built, short plat,
plat, utility and cadastral surveys; boundary line adjustments; and litigation resolution services.

Included in the above are the following projects for the City of Arlington:

e 1983 topographic survey for the proposed Fire Station No. 2.

e 1983 legal description preparation for proposed soccer fields in the airport area.

e 1991 centerline and cross section survey for improvements to 59" Ave. N.E.,
North from 172™ Street N.E. to 192™ Street N.E., then East on 192™ Street to 63
Ave.N.E.

e 1996 preparation of legal descriptions for the City of Arlington’s acquisition of
Burlington Northern Railroad lands in downtown Arlington.

My son, Jesse, and I do all our field and office work. I have been licensed as a
professional Land Surveyor since 1975, during a portion of which time I also taught surveying,
forestry and architecture at Everett Community College both as a full and part time instructor.
My son earned his professional land surveyor’s certificate in June of 2007.

Thank you for your consideration of our firm for work on your projects. I will contact
the City Clerk in on August 20 to determine if we have been successful in this endeavor, or if
you need more information.

Respectfully yours,

Robert B. Huey

President



